Vice Chancellon

19™ April 2001
MESSAGE

It is a matter of great pleasure for me to know that the third issue of
Karachi University Journal of Islamic Studies is being published ahead of
schedule. According to program the journal used to be published in July but
now it is being published three months earlier. This deserves appreciation
and is a good example for other faculties and instjtutions to follow.

It is also gratifying that the- Faculty plans to publish two special
journals: (i) “Seerat-e-Tayyaba” and (ii) “Pakistan” in next three months.

‘Besides the publication of Research Journals, the Faculty. of Islamic
Studies has organized three seminars on current affairs during these three
months. Foreign and Pakistani scholars have addressed the seminars and
they have elaborated and freely expressed their views on their topics. Such
activities of the Faculty shall insha Allah bring good name to the University
of Karachi. ‘

I congratulate the Faculty of Islamic Studies for the publication of
their third Research Journal and wish that they will continue their efforts
accordingly. ‘
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